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04 Early Years Commissioning – 2nd April 2014 
 

Item 4 
Children and Young People  

Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 

2nd April 2014 
 

Early Years Commissioning   
 
 

Recommendations  
 

That the Children and Young People Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
consider the update on the Early Years Commissioning procurement exercise.  
  

 
1.0 Summary  

 
1.1 In August 2013, the Children and Young People Overview and Scrutiny 

Committee carried out a Select Committee review of the Early Years 
Commissioning and the proposed change to the service delivery model for 
Children’s Centres across the county. This resulted in a number of 
recommendations being presented to Cabinet on 12th September 2013.  

 
1.2 The procurement exercise for Early Years Commissioning is due for 

completion in April 2014. A verbal update will be provided at the meeting, 
stating the latest position.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Name Contact details 
Report Author Georgina Atkinson georginaatkinson@warwikshire.gov.uk  
Head of Service Sarah Duxbury sarahduxbury@warwickshire.gov.uk  
Strategic Director David Carter davidcarter@warwickshire.gov.uk  
Portfolio Holder Councillor Heather 

Timms 
cllrtimms@warwickshire.gov.uk  
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